
From: Asberry, Derrek <dasberry@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/23/2016 3:02:11 PM
Subject: RE: SRS acceptance of plutonium

Thanks, Chaney. Quick question on the letter.
On the call to stop shipments or reroute the plutonium, is it fair to say that rerouting means to make sure the 
plutonium doesn’t enter South Carolina? I figured it does but just want to be sure.
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:40 PM
 
To: Asberry, Derrek
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: RE: SRS acceptance of plutonium
 
Derrek,
 
You can find the letter attached.
 
From: Asberry, Derrek [mailto:dasberry@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:35 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: SRS acceptance of plutonium
 
Hi, Chaney. As I was typing this, I heard where Gov. Nikki Haley has asked Sec. Moniz to stop sending plutonium to 
SRS. Do you have a copy of that document or statement?
 
Derrek Asberry
Health Reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5517
www.postandcourier.com
@DerrekAsberry on Twitter
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